
Thursday 28th February 2019 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
As you are aware, SATs are fast approaching. Recently, many Year Six students have been asking 
us if there are any good, reasonably priced books available for revision of Mathematics and SPAG 
(spelling, punctuation and grammar).  
For this reason, we have purchased question books and revision study guides from CGP for these 
subjects. As a school, these publications cost us £2.50 each, whereas they are £4.95 when bought 
individually online.  
The school has purchased a question book for each child as the children will be using these books 
for homework from now until the completion of SATs. Mathletics and Spellodrome can still be used as 
additional homework, but will not be part of the children’s weekly homework expectation.  
While the question books have been purchased entirely with school funds, the study guides to 
support revision will need to be purchased, should you want one. They are filled with explanations 
and examples for the content that will be covered during the SATs test. The cost is £2.50 for the 
maths revision guide and £2.25 for the SPAG (as opposed to £5.95 each RRP). The payment can be 
made via ParentPay and the books will then be sent home with your child. If you have any further 
questions, please feel free to ask a member of the Year 6 team. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mr Laight and Miss Gatfield 
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